

## Cliffside Refiners Limited Partnership Meeting

July 27, 2021 @ 9:00 AM

### Attendees:

(Cliffside)	Brad H.	Mark W.	Keith L.	Robert J.
(Downtown)	Emress B.	Mark M.	Roger H.	Rodney C.
(NOC)	Melissa H.	Emmett L.		
(CRLP)	Nick D.	Bob L.	John S.	Matt T.
	Kaylyn S.	Mike D.	Rick G.	Nick H.

### Roll Call

➤ Noted

**Nick D.**-Antitrust guidelines apply. If there are any questions, please let me know.

Any update on COVID?

**Robert J.**-No changes, still following protocols.

**Nick D.**-Plant remains down, CRLP and BLM are trying to evolve the action list. Narrowed the list down to what we think is critical to get done before start up.

**Robert J.**-All 16 were critical but some could be done before restart and some after.

The next 2 weeks will consist of maximum number of employees trained that the safety folks feel are critical.

**Nick D.**-I would like for Brad to be able to complete the ORI, stake in the ground, August 10<sup>th</sup> target date.

Obviously, there may be discovery that doesn't fit but I would like to have a date to shoot for.

Any questions from those who haven't been working with us directly?

**Nick H.**-There has been talk about an outage in October, how many of those items can be done to not delay that process?

**Robert J.**-As many as we can yes. It just depends on what we can get done.

**Nick D.**-We all agreed that some is more important than others and some requires more planning. We haven't agreed on a planned outage just yet. Do the other things at the next available planned outage, if it is October or November we don't know yet.

Ok any other questions? Ok Emress thanks for setting it up.